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Teton High School is excited for the opportunity to have our student athletes participate in 

activities during these trying times.  To help preserve our ability to play, we are asking the 

community to strictly follow the guidelines for fans and spectators at our events. We 

understand that these guidelines may be inconvenient, but we are trying to do everything 

possible to safely host these events for not only our students and the teams they play, but 

also our community, our parents, and our opponent’s families.   

 

Here are the guidelines: 

 

 

• Masks for fans, spectators, and event staff will be mandatory at all athletic events. If 

spectators are not compliant, the activity may be delayed until fans are masked. 

This is a small step that we can all take to help preserve these events for our student 

athletes and spectators. 

 

• Space out and socially distance as much as possible, even during outdoor events. 

Please limit groups to those living under one roof.  

 

• Please respect and follow any markings limiting seating in the stands and bleachers. 

 

• Practice good hygiene by avoiding contact with surfaces and other spectators as 

much as possible.  

 

• Arrive early to avoid bottlenecks at the ticket gate. The gate will be open 45 minutes 

before the scheduled start time. 

 

• Concessions will not be available. Feel free to bring school-appropriate outside food 

and drink. Please clean up after yourself. 

 

We appreciate your assistance in helping us provide these valuable experiences for students. 

Your cooperation is greatly appreciated.  
 


